
         
 
Columbia Gas Transmission, LLC                             
700 Louisiana Street, Suite 1300                    
Houston,  TX 77002-2761                                                                                     
e-mail: us_land@tcenergy.com  

  

August 6, 2025 
 
Codorus Township/York County PA 
 
RE: Columbia Gas Transmission Pipeline Construction 
 
Dear Landowner:  
Please be advised that Columbia Gas Transmission, LLC (“Columbia Gas”) plans to start some 
construction on its pipeline facility In York County/Codorus Township Starting on August 12 through 
October 15, 2025.  
 
Columbia Gas is a wholly owned indirect subsidiary of TransCanada Pipeline USA Ltd. Its principal office 
is located at 700 Louisiana Street, Suite 1300, Houston, Texas 77002-2761. 
  
This project may involve some or all the following activities: earth disturbance, the presence of workers 
and equipment, temporary noise and dust, the replacement and/or installation of above and/or below 
ground facilities, new or modified access road(s) and grading and excavation.  
Columbia Gas anticipates the project will take place between August 2024 and October 2024. However, 
the project could take longer depending on external factors such as weather, and the scheduling of 
personnel and equipment. After the construction activities are completed, site restoration activities will 
commence.  
Columbia Gas is committed to providing landowners with clear and simple directions to address any 
concerns you may have prior to, or during our construction and restoration activities on your property. 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our Land 
Representative, Antonio Redd, at phone number 703-508-2135; or our Landowner Information Line 
at 1-877-287-1782, or email: us_land@tcenergy.com.  
Any person affected by either the construction or operation of a certificated or authorized natural gas 
project under the Natural Gas Act may seek the informal resolution of a dispute by contacting the 
Commission's Landowner Helpline. The Commission's Landowner Helpline may be reached by calling 
toll-free at 1-877-337-2237, or by email at LandownerHelp@ferc.gov, or writing to: Commission's 
Landowner Helpline, Federal Energy Regulatory Commission, 888 First Street NE., Washington, DC 
20426.  
Columbia Gas strives to be a good neighbor as it provides a safe, clean, and reliable source of energy to 
many of the nation’s consumers and industries. If you have any questions, we encourage you to call us. 
However, in the event you wish to direct your questions or comments to the Commission, you may do so 
by using the Commission’s “Dispute Resolution Service” contact information listed above.  
Sincerely,  
Columbia Gas Transmission, LLC  

 
Jonathan Young 
Manager, US Land Services East 
  


